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Docket No. 992009-TC 

To Public Service Commission: 
My name is Reuven Zfat. I am the owner of 

Sunshine Shell and I am Writing you and apologizing 
for previous late payments of the regulatory 
assessment fee. I can assure you that I took the right 
steps to prevent any late fees and reports to you and I 
would like to propose a $100 fee settlement to 
resolve this docket. I do appreciate your cooperation. 
If you have any M e r  questions, please contact me 
at (954) 735-6130. 

Sincerely, 
Keuven Zfat, owner 


